
CITY OF PLACERVILLE 
COMMUNITY PRIDE COMMITTEE  

May 21, 2014 
MINUTES 

PRESENT: 
 
Community Pride Committee:  Christine Thiel, Kathi Lishman, Tim Daviess, Cindy Podsiadlo, 
Deb Power and Josette Johnson. 
 

Community Services Staff:  Steve Youel 
 

ABSENT:  None 
 
GUESTS:  Dennis Look 
 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA:   
 
Christine Thiel made a motion to approve the Agenda, Cindy Podsiadlo seconded the motion.  
Motion approved unanimously.  
 

ADOPTION OF THE MINUTES: 
 
Deb Power made a recommendation to approve the minutes of March 19th to include the following 
changes 1.) Strike that Cindy will send revised plant list to the Planning Division. Christine Thiel 
seconded the motion.  Motion approved unanimously.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Tim reminded committee members to submit next year’s budget 
requests prior to the next meeting.   
 
ACTION ITEMS 
 
Work Party Calendar:   None Scheduled 
 
City Plant List Recommendations:  Cindy has completed the list and will send it to Steve.  Steve 
will give it to Andrew Painter. 
 
STATUS REPORTS:  

Monument Garden:  Mr. Youel shared that the State grant application was denied and that he 
plans to make a second attempt this year.  The banner has been found and Steve will put it back up. 

Community Gardens:  Dennis Look shared that he has installed new timers.  At the request of 
Cindy, Dennis will check the timer at the Gold Bug Garden.  Cindy stated that she does not think 
the Broadway Association is taking responsibility for maintaining the Sam Lacara Garden.  Steve will 
bring agreement to the next meeting.  



Web Page:  Deb gave a demonstration of the new web-page format.  Steve volunteered to assist the 
Committee with creating a link from the City’s home page once the Community Pride Site is 
completed. 

Inventory Document:  Josette presented 4 versions of the Garden Walk map.  Suggestions were 
made and Josette will bring it back at the next meeting. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  None 
 
ITEMS FOR NEXT MEETING:  Budget, plus existing items.  Kathi requested the meeting be 
changed due to a conflict.  It was decided the meeting be held on Monday, June 16th at 5:00 PM. 
 
Mrs. Lishman adjourned the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


